Dear Carla,

You have found a gem of a contractor and I highly recommend Larsco Construction.
My experience in the many months of negotiating the repaving of the Christ Woodland U.M.C. Church parking lot at 444 N. Hawkins Ave. Akron OH. and all the changes the trustees made, was great. Scott and Larry were patient beyond belief, and even came for a special Father's Day Sunday meeting with the trustees to answer their questions and help us with our decision.
During the project, they were on the job sight, and the men working for them were all unbelievably pleasant despite blistering heating August.
My phone calls, emails, texts were answered immediately or within a very short time.
They stuck to their quote, arrived when they said they would, and remained so easy to work with throughout all aspects of this project. You will be glad you chose them.

Sincerely, 
Kelley 
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